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The stibnite mine is the last project that should be approved next to the Pebble Mine. If this project is approved, it
will only create a foundation for bigger and wealthier corporations to create mines and destroy habitats, similar to
Pebble. Please. This cannot be passed. All of the fish, birds, bears, trees, and people that depend on the
resources from these rivers will be dramatically impacted if this is to go through. Think about the lives you are
saving, not the lives you are "improving" by providing them more opportunities to gain wealth and power. These
are both human and non-human lives and they should not be seen as some commodity.



